
CHANGE FOR THE
CULTURE

The Lexington (KY) Alumnae Chapter of 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. presents

The International Awareness and
Involvement Committee is collecting coins
to support Delta House/Vashti Village, an
orphanage of children of AIDS victims in

Swaziland, from now until April 2022. We will
have a collection date later announced in

May 2022. Please help to support our
international project in 

South Africa!






If you would like a collection bottle, please email
cekesha@yahoo.com and kaweathers24@gmail.com


